Procedure for Coaches Picking up Pre-ordered Parking Passes

This note is intended to give all YMCA coaches who ordered parking passes information about where to
park prior to picking up their parking pass. We have just learned you will not be able to access our
assigned parking spaces in the Sports Garage without your parking pass in your possession as you enter
the garage.

If you plan to pick up your Parking Pass on Sunday, July 27:

e Parkin the Riverwalk Garage located at 245 University Blvd. This garage is just south of the
Sports Garage.

e You may enter this garage without having possession of a parking pass.

e You may park in any non-reserved parking space on Sunday.

e There will be a table in the North Concourse of the Natatorium where you may pick up your
parking passes between 10 am and 6 pm. Please plan to show identification.

e Your parking pass will permit you to exit the Riverwalk Garage without any additional charges.

If you plan to pick up your Parking Pass on Monday, July 28 or a day later in the week:

e Parkin the Riverwalk Garage located at 245 University Blvd. This garage is just south of the
Sports Garage.

e You may enter this garage without having possession of a parking pass.

e You may park ONLY on levels 5 or 6. If you park on any other level you will be cited with a
violation.

e Your parking passes will be included in your team packet you receive during Check-In.

e Your parking pass will permit you to exit the Riverwalk Garage without any additional charges.

Once you are in possession of your parking pass:

e Parkinthe Sports Garage located at 875 W New York Street.

e This garage is attached to the Natatorium.

e Use your parking pass to gain access to the entrance for reserved parking spaces.
e You may park only in Levels 3, 4 or 5 in the center section.



